
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

I would just like to say I have been very pleased since I have had access on the internet. At 76 I 
never thought it would be of any use to me. How wrong I was. I now order my repeat 
prescriptions on line, and I got the results from the Hospital appointment I had last year.  
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